
 
 

 

 

Dear Governor, 
 

Abertysswg/Pontlottyn Primary School 
 

 I am writing to inform you of further developments regarding the proposal to establish 
the Abertysswg/Pontlottyn Primary School. 

 
The Statutory Notice was published on the 20th April 2015 and ended on the 18th May 

2015.  This notice originally specified a new school opening on 1st January 2017. 
 
There was a prolonged period before the final business case was approved.  However a 

contractor has been appointed and the works on the site have recently commenced.  Based on 
the contractors build programme it is anticipated that the school will be opened in January 
2018. Abertysswg and Pontlottyn Primary Schools will remain open until this time. 

 
Cabinet were informed of the situation on the 14th December 2016. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the matter please contact Mrs Jennifer Spragg on 

01443 864817. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Bleddyn Hopkins 

 
Assistant Director 

          21st Century Schools 
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